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Kia ora e te whānau,

Plain White Tops and Black Trousers Needed

Our Middle School production, ‘Kapai’s Kiwi Adventure’, will be performed in our

school hall in Week 5. A notice will be sent out with more information in the next

couple of weeks.

A large part of your child’s costume will be provided at school, however we do

require some items from home. Children will need a white t-shirt or top and black

bottoms (shorts, trousers or tights).

For this, please send a plain WHITE t-shirt and black trousers or tights in a

bag to school, with your child’s name on it. We will keep the costume items at

school until the end of the evening performances.

Please do not purchase any items for the production, the nearest your child has

will be just perfect. Please send the clothing items to school as soon as you are

able.

As always, should you have any queries do call in or email me at

gmiller@kns.ac.nz or message me on class dojo.

Kind regards,

Grant Miller

Class Teacher
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